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Join us to share 
information on recent 
legal and policy 
developments related to 
Free, Prior and Informed 
Consent (FPIC), forest 
certification, and First 
Nations engagement in 
the forest sector.  

Distinguished speakers from First 
Nations, legal, academic and 
business backgrounds will share 
their insights on topics such as 
the Tsilhqot’in decision, the 
development of FPIC standards 
at national and international 
levels, and “on-the-ground” 
implementation efforts.

Learn how First Nations are 
driving development on their 
forest homelands, enhancing 
rigour in forest sector 
management, and “coming to 
agreement” on forest tenure 
initiatives.  In addition to the 
meeting, field trips, networking 
events, and technical discussions 
will be offered.

Forest Stewardship & FPIC:
Our doorway to prosperity
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